
 

 
 
 
 
15 April 2019 
 
Trustpower director announces intention to step down  
  
Trustpower today announced that Alan Bickers has confirmed he will retire as a director at the 
conclusion of the Annual Shareholder Meeting on 26 July 2019.   
 
“The Board and Management thank Alan for his service to Trustpower since his appointment in 2014 
and wish him the best in his retirement” said Trustpower’s Chair, Paul Ridley-Smith.  
 
“Alan has been a valued member of the Trustpower team during his five years on the Board. He has 
brought a depth of governance experience together with his extensive experience in the fields of 
engineering and environmental compliance” 
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